Hello Oak Park Parents and Students,

This flyer is to serve as your informational sheet for the summer and the upcoming school year. Oak Park is involved in the Coca-Cola
GIVE program. Many of you are already familiar with this program and you donate your caps and flaps on a regular basis. Every
donation is greatly appreciated and we use these funds to get sports equipment and other items to be used by our school.

Please be sure the caps and flaps have the 14- digit codes printed on them. If you are unaware where the flap codes are located, you
can visit the Coca Cola site at www.coke.com to see where the codes can be found. All Dasani water codes can be found on the
underneath side of the packaging. Please cut around the dotted line where indicated.

You may drop off codes/caps/flaps during the summer at Oak Park. Please be sure your child’s name is on the submission (usually in a
baggie) and | will make sure your child gets credit in their correct classroom for the 2019-2020 school year. Every cap and flap gets us
closer to our goal for the new school year. Our last count at the end of April 2019 was just under $1,245. This exceeded our goal of
$1,000 and | will be setting a goal of $1,300 for the 2019-2020 school year.

If you have any questions, you can contact me, Carrie Zurwell Young at carriezyoungop@gmail.com and be sure to memo “coke
rewards” in the subject line.

If your child is going on to middle school, please be advised that Madison and Jackson middle schools both do not participate in this
program. However, Astronaut High School does.

Thank you again for your past participation and we look forward to a new year with unlimited possibilities!
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